





Hello

Well it’s that time of year again.  Attached is a stall holders application form for the Boddington Arts Council’s Field Of Quilts Sunday 30th September 2012. 

Our new and very enthusiastic committee is hoping this will be bigger than ever as it is our 11th Field Of Quilts.

Our featured quilter this is year is Jan Rowe.
Our local vintage car and motorbike enthusiasts will be joining us to display their vehicles. 

 We will be using the Town hall so early booking is essential if you wish to be inside.
Look forward to hearing from you soon.

Regards 

Nicola Harman (Co-ordinator)
98838329/0429017132       
email:  heapnic3@bigpond.com
